
CATEGORY 1
REGULAT INFORMATION DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM (RIDS)

ACCESSION NBR:9801140056 DOC.DATE: 98/01/07 NOTARIZED: NO
FACIL:50-275 Diablo Canyon Nuclear Power Plant, Unit 1, Pacific Ga

56-)23 Diablo Canyon Nuclear Power Plant, Unit 2, Pacific Ga
AUTH.NAME AUTHOR AFFILIATION

WOMACK,L.F. Pacific Gas & Electric Co.
RECIP.NAME RECIPIENT AFFILIATION

Document Control Branch (Document Control Desk)

DOCKET ¹
05000275
05000323

SUBJECT: Informs that util fulfilled commitment w/implementation of
listed actions. Util plans to enhance severe accident mgt
capability in 1998,primarily in area of operator training.

DISTRIBUTION CODE: A001D COPIES RECEIVED:LTR ENCL SIZE:
TITLE: OR Submittal: General Distribution
NOTES:

A

E

RECXPIENT
ID CODE/NAME

PD4-2 LA
BLOOM,S

INTERNAL: ACRS
NRR/DE/ECGB/A
NRR/DRCH/HICB
NRR/DSSA/SRXB

* OGC/HDS3

COPIES
LTTR ENCL

RECIPIENT
ID CODE/NAME

PD4-2 PD

ILE CENT 01
N NM
NRR/DSSA/SPLB
NUDOCS-ABSTRACT

COPIES
LTTR ENCL

,1
1
1
1

G

0

R

EXTERNAL: NOAC NRC PDR

D

0

U

NOTE TO ALL "RIDS" RECIPIENTS:
PLEASE HELP US TO REDUCE WASTE. TO HAVE YOUR NAME OR ORGANIZATION REMOVED FROM DISTRZBUTION LISTS
OR REDUCE THE NUMBER OF COPIES RECEIVED BY YOU OR YOUR ORGANIZATION, CONTACT THE DOCUMENT CONTROL
DESK (DCD) ON EXTENSION 415-2083

TOTAL NUMBER OF COPIES REQUIRED: LTTR 14 ENCL'



0 ~t



Pacific Gas and Electric Company 245 Market Street, Room 836-N9B

San Francisco, CA 94105

slrailfng'1drlmu'ail

Code N9B
P.O. Box 770000
San Francisco, CA 94177
415/973-0600 Fax 415/973-6567

Lawrence F. Womack
Vice President
Nuclear Technical Services

January 7, 1998

PG8 E Letter DCL-98-005

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATlN: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Docket No. 50-275, OL-DPR-80
Docket No. 50-323, OL-DPR-82
Diablo Canyon Units 1 and 2
Severe Accident Mana ement Im lementation

Dear Commissioners and Staff:

Industry guidance for implementing severe accident management activities was
issued by the Nuclear Energy Institute (NEI) in the current revision of NEI 91-04,
"Severe Accident Issue Closure Guidelines." In PG&E Letter DCL-95-067, dated
March 27, 1995, PG8 E notified the NRC that we would complete our
assessment of severe accident management capabilities and make identified
enhancements to the program by December 31, 1997. PGBE has fulfilled this
commitment with implementation of the following actions:

~ Procedure/guidance development and training for emergency response
personnel have been completed.

~ Mechanisms are in place for periodic self-assessments and for including
updated information (from plant changes or new external knowledge)
affecting severe accident management implementation.

~ An initial self-assessment has been performed and identified changes and
enhancements have been accomplished.

Each of these actions addresses the recommendations of NEI 91-04. As noted
above, PG&E has established procedures, guidelines, and programmatic
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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
January 8, 1998
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controls to ensure that an effective severe accident management capability has been
developed and will be maintained. PG8E plans to enhance our severe accident
management capability in 1998, primarily in the area of operator training.

Sincerely,

Lawrence F. Womack

c: Steven D. Bloom
Frederick Emerson, NEI
Ellis W. Merschoff
Robert L. Palla, Jr.
Kenneth E. Perkins
David L. Proulx
Diablo Distribution
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